
        
    

 
 

 

 

 

 

March 26, 2021 

 
 

 

 
 

Due to the rising costs of materials and labor, we are implementing a 3% price 

increase. 
This will be the 1st price increase we have had since 2019, and regretfully it cannot 

be put off any longer. 
This new pricing will be effective as of June 1st, 2021. 

All orders submitted as of May 31st, 2021 will be honored with your current pricing. 

  
  

 
 

 

Stacy Hope 
 

Native Custom Stone® 
IAPMO ER# 0353 

 236 Hightower Parkway 

Dawsonville, GA 30534.  
706.216.5545.  

Fax: 706.216.5550 

www.nativecustomstone.com 

http://www.nativecustomstone.com/

